
Monday, May 16, 2022
PROCLAMATIONS

Carrie Davis of Victim Services Southwest 
attended to proclaim May 15 to May 21, 2022 as 
“Victims and Survivors of Crime Week”.

Leshia Ferguson, Saskatchewan Association of 
Naturopathic Doctors, attended to proclaim May 
16 to May 20, 2022 as “Naturopathic Medicine 
Week”.

PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing was held in connection with an 
application with respect to the proposed 
development of a Cannabis Retail Store at 42D 
Central Avenue North in accordance with Zoning 
Bylaw No. 24 – 2014.  Three (3) presentations were 
made. 

ITEMS FOR ACTION

CORPORATE SERVICES

City Council approved General Revenue Fund 
disbursements in the amount of $1,242,316.56 for 
the period of April 23 to May 5, 2022.

INFRASTRUCTURE & OPERATIONS

A scope change was approved to amend the 
2022 Asphalt & Concrete Contract with Mobile 
Paving relating to the completion of top lift at a 
cost of $158,320.35. 

The next City Council Meeting will take place Monday, May 30th at 6:30 PM
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INFRASTRUCTURE & OPERATIONS (CONT')

City Council awarded a three (3) year Composting 
Operations Contract to Les Giesbrecht of Swift 
Current, SK, at an annual cost of $142,450. 
Overall, the composting program will save 
approximately $179,000 in airspace value at the 
landfill, and reduce greenhouse gas emissions 
generated by the landfill. 

City Council awarded the purchase of the R1 
Grader replacement to Finning Canada of Swift 
Current, SK, in the amount of $402,232.98 net 
cost including the trade-in.

City Council awarded the purchase of the R15 
Sweeper replacement to Raymax Equipment 
Sales Ltd. of Calgary, AB, in the amount of 
$378,738 net cost including trade-in. 

The Truck Route Bylaw received three readings, 
and is now known as Bylaw No. 1-2022. It will go 
into effect on May 17, 2022. 

NEW BUSINESS
The Community Policing Report for April 2022 
was received and filed.




